
 
Dear Assessment and Testing Program Review Author: 
Thank you for your time and effort in completing the Comprehensive Program Review this year.  
Your work contributes to the College’s effort to seek ways to constantly improve on behalf of 
students. 
 
Strengths 
 
PRC finds this program review much improved over the previous submission. 
 
PRC applauds the department’s efforts to make the center and testing more supportive of 
student needs. 
 
 
Suggestions for Improvement 
 
PRC concurs with the Vice President’s “concern about revalidating test scores to come in 
compliance,” with the program review’s note that “we are currently out of compliance” with 
validation / reliability studies of our current placement tests. 
 
PRC notes that no SA-SLO assessments have been completed. 
 
 
Recommendation – Green 
 
PRC recommends that new SA-SLO’s be created and assessed and the report submitted to PRC 
by October 15, 2015. 
 
 
The program is recommended to continue in the regular program review cycle. 
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